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Persian Business Club

I am delighted to offer you my sincere
congratulations as you celebrate Nowruz.

As the Member of Provincial Parliament for
Vaughan, I applaud your hard work and
dedication in bringing the Persian community
together and wish you and your families a very
happy, healthy and prosperous New Year.

Norwruzetan Piruz!
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